Rosenberg Corey

From: Julie Sies <julie@transformlead.com>
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 6:00 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

Please do not vote to pass HB 2004-A. Rent control is not good for people or landlords and the end of tenancy “no
cause” notices take away our rights as property owners. In CA rent control has made a system that has raised rents to a
false level that hurts renters. Please don’t interfere with a system that isn’t broken.

Julie and Dale Sies



